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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & REGULAR POST

November 12, 2013

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, OEB Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE:  Cost Claim for Residents Group
        Board File Number: EB-2012-0458
        K2 Wind Ontario Limited Partnership
        Application for Leave to Construct (the “Application”)

We have had an opportunity to review Ms. Newland’s letter to you of November 8, 2013.

With respect to paragraphs three and four of her letter, I would like to clarify that I am aware that I was not a consultant but I did do the work required of a case manager.  That is why I requested compensation at the case management rate.  We had a need and a desire to be mindful of costs, for reasons as stated earlier in this process.  We therefore did as much of the necessary work ourselves as was possible.  By doing this, we were able to manage the cost which would have been incurred had we asked Ms. James to take on the responsibilities of case manager.  We made every effort to be responsible and efficient in our participation and prudent in our overall costs.  As acknowledged by the Board, we provided useful and informative material to this hearing.

We trust that the Board will carefully consider our situation, use its best judgment and arrive at a fair and reasonable case management fee in this matter.

Respectfully,

Original Signed By

Anita L. Frayne
On Behalf of the Residents Group

84947 Bluewater Highway
R.R.#3
Goderich, ON
N7A 3X9
Phone 519-529-7711
Email – ninerubies@hurontel.on.ca

copy to:  Helen Newland, Dentons Canada LLP
               Paul Wendelgass, K2 Wind Ontario Inc.
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